

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 5 SEPTEMBER 2025



FATHERS' DAY STALL

This year's Fathers' Day Stall was a memorable event, giving students the chance to select a special gift for their dads and father figures. From careful browsing to those last-minute changes of mind, it was wonderful to see the thought and effort that went into every choice. We know these gifts will bring plenty of smiles on Father's Day.

A heartfelt thank you goes to our Parent Community Network, whose hard work made the stall possible. From preparing hampers and arranging displays to assisting students on the day, your support ensures this much-loved tradition continues each year.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171	